
From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Thu, May 14, 2009 at 10:09 AM 

Subject: Successful Ravindra-Nazrul Jayanti celebration 

 

 

Dear BCS members, 

        We from the BCS Executive Committee sincerely thank all our members to make the 

Ravindra-Nazrul Jayanti program a grand success. This success would have been impossible 

without your active participation and support. Our special gratitude goes to all the participants 

and their families who worked tirelessly over months to present us with such an audiovisual feast 

of Bengali culture. The success of such a program depends not only on the participants, but also 

on the dedicated work by many of our friends behind the scene- be it the light and sound set-up, 

projection, volunteering to arrange and serve food. Success of a cultural program depends greatly 

on the audience- we had such an wonderful audience who appreciated every bit of it and showed 

a constant encouragement throughout the program.  

Thank you all again!    

 

Thanking you,  

Sincerely yours, 

 

Shouvik Majumdar, Secretary, BCS 

Debabrata Ghosh, President, BCS 

for the Executive Committee, BCS 2009 

 


